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Our prevention plans while reopening include:
-No mask, no entry policy
-All staff will be required to wear masks and wash hands upon entering work.
-Questions will be asked regarding contact with anyone with Covid19 and if they feel sick before entry
-Customers will have to wash hands upon entering as well as santizing hands (provided by us)
-social distancing of at least 6 feet is required for customers.
-Half the tables have been "X'd" out to indicate social distancing practices
-Table tops and counter tops are consistently being cleaned with a solution of water and 1 teaspoon of clorox within spray bottles.

